DID YOU KNOW THAT 1IN 5 PEOPLE ACROSS THE GREATER PHILADELPHIA
AREA RELY ON THE CATHOLIC CHARITIES APPEAL FOR HELP AND HOPE
EACH YEAR?

They are our neighbors, and they are our brothers and sisters in Christ. They
are seeking comfort, support, and dignity in the face of challenges many of us
cannot imagine. Your generosity touches their lives in profound ways because
you embody Christ's compassionate love and mercy by coming to their aid.

My recent pastoral letter, reflected on our shared call to renewal and to
become Missionary Disciples. We are called to rebuild trust, extend Christ's
love to those distant from the Church, and invite everyone into a deeper
encounter with Him.

You are living out this mission through your support of the Catholic Charities
Appeal—bringing hope to the vulnerable, comfort to the suffering, and light to
those in darkness. Together, as Missionary Disciples, we can ensure that
everyone in our community knows they have a home in the Church and that
God loves them beyond measure.

— Most Reverend Nelson J. Pérez, D.D.
Archbishop of Philadelphia
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